MAYOR ARDELL BREDE AND THE MAYOR’S INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

WITH THE 

ROCHESTER INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION

CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO THEIR ANNUAL

International Summer Picnic
AFTER THE WORLD CUP A FINAL CELEBRATION!
SUNDAY, JULY 13, 5:30-7:30 PM AT THE SHELTER IN

SILVER LAKE PARK NEXT TO THE FIRE STATION (7TH ST. NE)

(WE HAVE A ROOF - SO COME RAIN OR SHINE!)

MEET INTERESTING PEOPLE LIKE YOURSELF FROM AROUND THE WORLD.

PLEASE BRING: YOUR CHEERFUL SELF, YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS,  AND IF YOU CAN, PLEASE BRING SOME FOOD, PREFERABLY FROM YOUR COUNTRY, FOR THE BUFFET TO SHARE. IT’S ALWAYS FUN TO TRY DIFFERENT FOODS, if possible a generous amount, people love to try different foods!
WE’LL PROVIDE SOME PICNIC FOOD, BEVERAGES.  THERE IS ALSO A PLAYGROUND FOR KIDS ADJACENT. DRESS IS VERY CASUAL.

If YOU HAVE QUESTIONS, YOU CAN CALL HERTA AT 280-8319 (NOT AFTER 9PM PLEASE).

